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Subject: FCF Old Market Lane Inc Site Application

From: Mary Scott [mailto:maria.raspanti@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:18 PM

To: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca; Carella, Tony; Ferri, Mario; Di Biase, Michael; Rosati, Gino; Bevilacqua, Maurizio;
Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: FCF Old Market Lane Inc Site Application

I am writing today with regards to the site application known as FCF Old Market Lane Inc. on 177, 185 and 197
Woodbridge Avenue {corner of Woodbridge Ave and Wallace Street).

I am a member of the VWRPA and fully support the Association's position with regards to this development application.
As a member and a local resident | am requesting:

1. That Councillor Carella specifically as well as City Council reject in a recorded vote the application in current form; 2.
That City Council endorse, at minimum, the general recommendations as outlined in Technical Report submitted by
MTBA Associates dated May 18, 2016; 3. That the City Council direct City Staff to support the recommendations as
outlined in the MTBA Technical Report at the OMB.

Thank you,

Mary Scott

Sent from my iPhone



